
 
   
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez 
  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  16 May 2023  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity  
 
 
 
Activity  (Continuous Requests) 
 
. For any of the following contact the ASC-SF or the AUXLO’s ENS Jankelow or LT 
Kenney. 

 
• Sector has requested the Auxiliary provide Entry Gate Attendant support. Clear CG, 

Reserve, Aux members, civilians, and contractors  into Sector. 
 

• Sector Galley is still looking for CA1 support during the week and perhaps weekends.  It 
looks as if the Galley service will be limited in the near future and perhaps will do only a 
“Continental Breakfast” (or not) and a limited lunch time meal.  The Auxiliary could really 
show their colors and offer some cooking assistance.  Contact the ASC if you are a CA1 
and willing to help. 
 

• The Communication Unit at the Sector Command Center requests some support.  If 
you’re interested in working with radios give it a try. It’s an interesting place to volunteer 
and be of service.  You’ll be surprised that the knowledge gained in the Auxiliary 
transfers to the Comms Unit very easily. 
 

• There are numerous personnel transferring/retiring/leaving for a variety of reasons.  Lots 
of new Active Duty, Reserve, Civilians to meet and welcome and many to wish a fond 
farewell and following seas. 
 

• Both Sector Captain’s, the Commander Taylor Lam and the Deputy Jordan Baldueza will 
be at our mini D-Train.  They are showing their support for our Auxiliary in every way 
possible.  Let’s make sure to attend and welcome them. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
 
EOR 


